
Lily Lane
Stronger Together

Welcome back to Spring 2.
We have had a positive start to this half term with a successful
Parents Evening. Thank you to all parents who attended, your
support is valuable in supporting your children’s education. If

you didn’t manage to attend, please see your child’s teacher or
email the office team to arrange a phone call.

Thursday 29th February 2024

#Dates for your diary
Monday 4th March - Wednesday 6th March - Year 6 Residential to Ghyll Head
Friday 8th March - World Book Day - We are inviting children to come to
school dressed as a book character, there is no obligation to buy anything new,
children could also bring in an object associated with a book instead of
dressing up.
Tuesday 12th March - Year 1 and Year 1/2CCE Assembly - 2.40pm
Friday 15th March - Comic Relief - see attached information
Wednesday 20th March - Year 1 and Year 1/2 Educational Visit to Smithills
Farm - cost of the visit will be £20, school will subsidise £5 which makes the
cost of the visit £15 per child for parents. Letters have been sent out. Please
speak to your child’s teacher if you haven’t received one.
Thursday 28th March - End of Spring term

#Communication with teachers
If you need to get in touch with your child’s teacher, please can you
communicate this by either speaking to a member of the office team
or by email admin@lilylane.manchester.sch.uk








